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January 12, 2021 
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the Eau Claire City Council have been invited, and may be in 
attendance, at an informal personal meet-and-greet opportunity with City Manager finalists that is 
planned for Thursday, January 14, 2021 from 12:00 to 2:00 p.m. and will take place at Fire Station 2, 
ambulance bay, 216 S. Dewey Street, Eau Claire, WI and in Council Chambers, 203 S. Farwell Street, 
Eau Claire, WI.  
 
This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin Statutes.  
 
Notice is hereby given that members of the Eau Claire City Council may be present at the foregoing 
event to gather information about a subject over which they have decision-making responsibility. This 
may constitute a meeting of the Eau Claire City Council pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale 
Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although this 
governmental body will not take any formal action at this meeting.  
 
Questions can be directed to Human Resources Director Vicki Seltun at 715-839-4921.  
 
 
Vicki Seltun 
Human Resources Director  
 
c.  News Media  

City Clerk 


